

# DECEMBER NEWSLETT

Dear Parents and Guardians.

As we wrap up another wonderful term at Tannaghmore Primary School, I wanted to take a moment to reflect on the incredible achievements and memorable moments we've shared. Our students have shown remarkable growth, creativity, and resilience, and it's been a joy to watch them thrive. This newsletter highlights some of the fantastic activities and accomplishments from this term. Thank you for your continued support and partnership in making our school a nurturing and inspiring place for our children.



# **Term Two Begins**

Monday 6th January



**Swimming Lessons** for P6 pupils

Tuesday 7th January



## P4 WW2 Trip

Thursday 16th January



### **BBC Documentary**

'First Communion' documentary featuring one of our P5 pupils - Monday 27th January

### CHRISTMAS SHOWS

The spirit of Christmas was alive and well for all to see in our Christmas Shows. The P!, P2 & P3 Nativity Plays were heart warming. It was wonderful to see so many families able to join us. Our whole school came together for a carol service, led by our beautiful choir.



who joined us for our Christmas Fair. We huge array of stalls, our Friends of choir performing beautifully throughout the day and wonderful Santa. Our Grand Christmas Draw was held in school on Thursday 19th December. Thanks to so many from our community who donated wonderful prizes. The excitement was palpable as we made our way towards the top prizes! Congratulations to the McIlduff family, who Friends of Tannaghmore won the top prize of £1000. Thanks to your generosity we have raised £6400 towards Outdoor Play in school.



- -\*\*Term Two begins\*\* Monday 6th January
- \*\*Swimming begins for P6 pupils\*\* Tuesday 7th January
- -\*\*Monthly Mass in school\*\* Friday 10th January
- -\*\*P4 WW2 Trip\*\* Thursday 16th January
- -\*\*'First Communion BBC Documentary\*\* Monday 27th January



We were thrilled to see such a fantastic turnout

at this year's Open Day for our future P1 pupils! The enthusiasm and excitement from both the Thank you to all of our school community children and their families were truly heartwarming. It was wonderful to meet so were delighted to welcome so many of our many new faces and share a glimpse of the friends and families into school. We had a vibrant and nurturing environment that awaits them at Tannaghmore Primary School. Thank Tannaghmore providing refreshments, the you to everyone who attended and made the day so special!

### VISITORS

This month we were excited to welcome a number of visitors to share our vibrant learning community:

- After school coaches
- · Support services
- Fr Kingsley
- School nurse
- Children & families of next year's P1s
- Santa

### THANK YOU

Thank you for your continued support and involvement in our school community. Your dedication and enthusiasm make Tannaghmore Primary School a wonderful place for our children to learn and grow. Have a restful and joyful break! Kind regards, Mrs Anne Davey

Acting Principal, Tannaghmore P.S.



December 2024 www.tannaghmoreps.com